
Dear Parents, 
 
 
“Book-it!” begins on October 1 and runs through March 30.  This is a 
wonderful reading incentive program sponsored by Pizza Hut.  (Be 
sure to express your appreciation to the local Pizza Hut for 
participating in the program.) 
 
Here are the “ground rules” for Book-it!- 
 

1. First Graders must read a minimum of 4 books each month 
in order to meet the goal. 

2. Books must be read during the actual calendar month 
for which credit is to be received. 

3. Students are encouraged to read more than the minimum 
number of books.  A prize is given to the boy and the girl 
who read the most books during Book-it! 

4. To receive credit each month, “My Personal Reading 
Record” must be completed and returned by the due date. 

5. Pizza certificates are awarded the first week of the next 
month and are good for thirty days. 

6. If the entire class makes the goal every month, the teacher 
will reward the class with a pizza party. 

 
December often seems to be the month that book-it gets neglected.  
PLEASE PLAN AHEAD SO YOUR CHILD WILL HAVE THE 
READING REQUIREMENT MET BEFORE CHRISTMAS 
VACATION.  If the reading record is turned in prior to Christmas 
break, the requirements for December will be three books instead of 
the usual four. 
 
Let us know if you have any questions.  Happy reading! 
 
Ms. Cummings 
Miss Unrue 


